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It really should be compulsory for all aged care facilities to have Thermostatic Showers. 
This is what most of Europe have as well as UK and Japan for forty years.  
AS4032.4 is now in the plumbing code. Safe temperature showers, no risk of scalding or thermal shock 
and reducing the risk of legionella bacteria in the hot water pipes. Showers is one of the main risk 
areas for legionnaires.  
You now have the chance to make this legislation. Safe in so many ways and water saving.  
I don’t know why Australia is so slow to move forward. 
Any questions I’d like to help  
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